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9th February 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
COVID-19 reminders 
 
Thank you for being vigilant and also adhering to lockdown rules to support us to keep our 
Nursery School as safe as we possibly can.  
 
We continue to be informed of COVID-19 cases within families of our school community, and 
individual children are self-isolating when required.  
 
Could we please remind parents/carers: 
 

 If you are accessing a place onsite, please do not send your child to Nursery School if 
they are at all unwell. 
 

 If you are accessing remote learning currently and either your child or a member of 
your family/household test positive for COVID-19 please do let us know, either by 
telephone or email: parents1041@welearn365.com 

 

 Nursery School have a supply of postal COVID-19 testing kits to be used for your 
Nursery child only.  Please contact the office if you need a postal test for your child. 

 

 Staff are now able to complete twice weekly lateral flow tests to further identify 
asymptomatic cases.  This may mean that Big Nursery or Little Nursery would have to 
close should a staff member test positive and need to book a COVID-19 test. 

 
We thank you once again for your support for the Nursery School and hope that you are 
keeping well and safe. 
 
Kind regards 
 
  
  

 

Sharon Kindred 
Headteacher 
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